
 

 

 
Date: 25th October, 2022 
 
To,            
Corporate Relations Department 
BSE Limited 
2nd floor, P.J. Tower, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400 001           
Company Code: 532888                                                                                                         

To 
Corporate Relations Department 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited     
Exchange Plaza, Plot No. C/1, G-Block 
Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (E), 
Mumbai- 400 051  
Company Code: ASIANTILES 

 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
 
Subject: Intimation regarding Fire at Corporate Office pursuant to Regulation 30 of SEBI 

(Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015. 
 
Pursuant to the above Regulation, it is hereby informed that a fire incidence has occurred at 
Corporate Office of the Company situated at 202, Devarc, opp. Iscon Temple, S. G. Highway, 
Ahmedabad 380015, around 04:30 PM on 24th October, 2022.  
 
Fire was controlled within time and fortunately, there was no injury or loss to human life.  The 
Company is in process of ascertaining the actual loss caused by fire and have already informed to 
Insurance Company and other concerned department for the same. 
 
You are requested to kindly take on your record. 
 
Thanking You. 
  
Yours truly, 
 
For Asian Granito India Limited 
 
 
 
Dhruti Trivedi                                  
Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 
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